
10th February 2023
Contact details:

02920 832116

nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk

www.nantyparcprimaryschool.co.uk

Value of the month: Trust

Diary Dates
13.02.23 Valentines / Half Term Disco

27.02.23 Pupils return following the half term break

01.03.23 St David’s Day / Eisteddfod

02.03.23 World Book Day

03.03.23 Parent Panel Meeting

05.03.23-10.03.23 Romania trip for a selection of Y6 leadership pupils

06.03.23-10.03.23 World Religion Week

08.03.23 Family Engagement Workshop – Focus: Welsh & Bilingualism

13.03.23-14.03.23 British Science Days

14.03.23 Family Engagement Event – more details to follow

15.03.23 Voice in a Million Concert

17.03.23 Red Nose Day – Comic Relief

A peek at the next few weeks…

PARENT SURVEY

On Monday 6th February, we sent out a text containing a link to our 

parent/carer survey. Please complete this survey in order to tell us what you 

think about our school. We value your feedback. Closing date 13.02.23

EISTEDDFOD

Please refer to page 3 for information on this years Eisteddfod competitions and 

the theme which has been selected for our competition entries. The final date for 

entries to be brought into school is Monday 13th February. Any entries after this 

date will be showcased in the hall, but will not be considered for the draw. 

CHOIR EVENT - VOICE IN A MILLION

Reminder: The choir will be taking part in the prestigious Voice in a Million event 

on Wednesday 15th March. Please remember you can purchase your tickets online 

at store.voiceinamillion.com. Make sure you select 'best view for your school' when 
choosing seats. A letter regarding the pupils bus should have come out this week.

VALUES 

As a result of our recent survey (parent, governors, staff and pupils), we are 

pleased to announce that we now have six new values which will underpin all that 

we do an Nant-y-Parc Primary School. These values are: 

Friendship 

Respect 

Positivity 

Curiosity 

Honesty 

Individuality 

Thank you to those of you which took the time to complete the survey, it’s very 

much appreciated. 

LATENESS 

We have noticed that there has been an increase in the number of children 

arriving late for school. Classes open from 8:50am and school begins at 9am. 

Please make every effort to arrive on time so that your child/children can 

engage with Soft Start or Secretarial Skills. Thank you for your continued 

support with improving attendance. 

MENU CHANGES 

Please refer to pages 2 and 3 for upcoming changes to the menu. There will be 

a change to the menu on the following dates: 17th February and 1st March 2023.

PANCAKE HOMEWORK

Over half term, the children will be set a homework task of making pancakes –

more details to follow. Pancake mixes will be provided on Friday 17th February. 

Welsh Phrase of the Week
Week beginning 13.02.23 – Cerddwch yn dawel

Week beginning 27.02.23 – Ble est ti? (PS1+PS2)

Beth wnest ti? (PS3)

Term Dates
20.02.23 – 24.02.23  Half term week

31.03.23 End of spring term

17.04.23                 Summer term begins

28.04.23 INSET Day (school closed to pupils)

01.05.23 Bank Holiday 

29.05.23 – 02.06.23  Half term week

Please see all 

attachments

Y5&Y6 Parents Only – Paris Trip

Recently, we have shared a number of texts of what needs to be provided in 

relation to the Paris trip. Here is a recap of those messages.

Payments

Please can you ensure payments are made on time. 

Payment 1 – Deposit – This has been paid 

Payment 2 – £135 by Wednesday 1st February

Payment 3 - £190 by Wednesday 15th March 

Medical Forms 

Please can you complete and return the medical form provided ASAP. You must 

include travel sickness tablets also if your child suffers from travel sickness. 

Passport Photos 

Please can you provide school with two passport photos by Monday 6th February. 

These must’ve been taken within the last six months. 

Opportunities for pupils to dress up…
13.02.23 – Disco - Children are invited to wear their party clothes to 

school for in class discos.

01.02.23 – Eisteddfod – Children are invited to wear traditional 

Welsh dress, Welsh themed clothing e.g. rugby/football top or the 

colours of the Welsh flag. 

02.03.23 – World Book Day – Children are invited to dress up as 

their favourite book character.

http://store.voiceinamillion.com/


Thursday 17th February 
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NEW INFORMATION

Children aged 2-6 in Gwent can get 

their free nasal flu vaccination at mass 

vaccination centres across Gwent. 



Free School Meals Arrangements 

School Holidays (up to February 2023)

Due to the ongoing Cost of Living Crisis and the pressure this puts on low-income 

families during the school holidays, Welsh Government have decided to extend the 

holiday provision offer for those learners who receive free school meals up until the end 

of February half term 2023 (this will include school holidays in October, December 

2022 and February 2023).

Caerphilly County Borough Council will no longer be delivering free school meals to 

pupils' homes during school holidays.

A weekly payment of £19.50 per child (£3.90 per day) will be made to eligible parents 

/ guardians. We are currently working in partnership with the Post Office to deliver 

this payment.

Parents will receive correspondence from the Post Office by Friday 4th November with 

further information about how to claim this payment.
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